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The attached memorandum describes the trip Institute staff made recently to step up our
efforts to obtain increased market access for U.S. mutual fund sponsors and mutual funds
in those countries. We will report further on the trip at the meeting of the International
Committee scheduled for June 28, 1995 at 10:00 a.m. Mary S. Podesta Associate Counsel -
International Attachment
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